
 
Join Us for a Free Pop-Up Irish Dance Class in February and March 

Pre-Register Today to Secure Your Spot! 
 
The Harling School of Irish Dance will be offering free pop-up classes at the following locations: 
 
Tuesday, February 25, 2020: Clarendon Hills Public Library  
7 N Prospect Ave 
Clarendon Hills, IL 60514 
3-4 year old class: 3:30-4:00 pm 
5-8 year old class: 5-5:45 pm 
 
Wednesday, March 4, 2020: Westmont Public Library 
428 N Cass Ave 
Westmont, IL 60559 
3-4 year old class: 10-10:30 am 
5+ class: 2:30-3:15pm 
 
Friday, March 13, 2020: Indian Prairie Public Library 
401 Plainfield Rd 
Darien, IL 60561 
3-4pm class 3-3:30 pm 
5+ class 4-4:45 pm 
 
NOTE THAT PRE-REGISTRATION IS REQUIRED TO ATTEND A POP-UP CLASS.  To register or for 
additional information, please contact Alyssa Harling, TCRG at Alyssa.harling@gmail.com or at 
847.707.0547. 
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